CITY OF FORT PIERCE, FLORIDA

City Commission Meeting

Agenda Item #

Commission Meeting September 16, 2013

To : The Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Commission

Through: Robert J. Bradshaw, City Manager

From : John R. Andrews, P.E., City Engineer

Re : SR AlA Project Status Update

Date : September 6, 2013

ISSUE(S):

SUMMARY:

FISCAL IMPACT:
RECOMMENDATION:
ALTERNATIVES:
RESPONSIBLE STAFF:
COORDINATED WITH:

ATTACHMENTS:

SR A1lA Project Status Update

Phase I - Bayshore to Gulfstream:

1.

2.

3.

Contractor is constructing the remaining driveway
aprons and sidewalks along Seaway Drive.

The remaining Royal Palm trees will be installed
within the next two weeks.

Seaway Drive has been opened to two-way traffic
west of Coquina.

FDOT has instructed the contractor to mill and
repave areas of the roadway due to insufficient
cross-slopes and substandard asphalt densities. A
meeting is scheduled on 9-9-13 to discuss in detail
the issues.

. FDOT has granted staff’s request to utilize funding to

mill and resurface both Binney and Hernando.
Substantial construction completion October 2,
2013. Final construction completion October 31,
2013. The contractor is incurring $500.00/day in
liguidated damages per calendar day for each day
after July 20, 2013.

N/A

N/A

N/A

Engineering Department

FDOT

None
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